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From: Mason Ericka <Ericka.Mason@oha.oregon.gov> 
Sent: Friday, January 3, 2025 8:11 AM
To: Hatcher Dewayne R <DEWAYNE.R.HATCHER@oha.oregon.gov>
Cc: PHP DUTY-OFFICER <PHP.DUTY-OFFICER@odhsoha.oregon.gov>; Jessica McCormick (she/her)
<Jessica.McCormick@oha.oregon.gov>
Subject: FW: Oregon Nurses Association Strike at Providence Medford

 
FYSA – Providence Medford Medical Center union nurses have a scheduled strike for Friday January

10th.
 
Ericka Mason
Hospital Preparedness Program Region 3/5 REC
Lane, Douglas, Coos, Curry, Jackson, & Josephine counties
Oregon Health Authority – Public Health Division
Health Security, Preparedness and Response (HSPR)
Cell: (503) 689-6702
Ericka.Mason@oha.oregon.gov
 
Public Health Duty Officer (971) 246-1789
 

From: Sharpe, Brent M <brent.sharpe@providence.org> 
Sent: Friday, January 3, 2025 7:30 AM
To: Mason Ericka <Ericka.Mason@oha.oregon.gov>
Cc: Craig, Danielle <Danielle.Craig3@providence.org>
Subject: Oregon Nurses Association Strike at Providence Medford

 
Think twice before clicking on links or opening attachments. This email came from outside our
organization and might not be safe. If you are not expecting an attachment, contact the sender
before opening it.

 

Good morning Ericka,
 
I hope your holidays were wonderful and have had a great start to the new year.
 
I am sure you may have heard about the recent developments between the ONA and the
Providence system throughout Oregon. In preparation for the coming event, I am
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reaching out to my partners for Region 3 & 5. Please see the below message from Chris
Pizzi, Chief Executive of Providence Medford.
 
 
 
The Oregon Nurses Association (ONA) – the union representing registered nurses – has
notified our leadership at Providence Medford that nurses will hold a strike beginning at
6 a.m. on Friday, Jan. 10.   
 
Our highest priority is ensuring that patient care continues uninterrupted. As is the
standard in hospitals planning for possible work stoppage events, we’ve engaged a
highly regarded contract nursing agency to provide experienced, quality nurses for the
duration of the strike.    
 
We anticipate that ONA will use public roadways on the way into our ministry for their
picket line. While we do not expect disruptions, we felt it was best to reach out to you
ahead of time. We do not expect any traffic delays or parking concerns at the hospital.
We have also added extra security for the duration of the strike.  
 
If you have a noise or blockage of traffic complaint through the duration of the strike,
please contact the Oregon Nurses Association at 503-400-1295.
 
Sincerely,  
Chris Pizzi
Chief Executive, Providence Southern Oregon Service Area
 
 
 
 
Brent Sharpe
NREMT-Paramedic, BS-HIT
brent.sharpe@providence.org
Emergency Preparedness Coordinator
Providence Medford Medical Center
1111 Crater Lake Ave.
Medford, OR 97504
Office: 541-732-6938
Cell: 541-226-7212
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